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Ms. Sally Farley
108 South Seneca
Bartlesville, Cklahoma 74003

Dear Ms. Farley:

Yr. Rick Neal, Special Assistant to the President, has asked us to respond to your
February 8 letter describing an unpleasant telephone conversation you had with an
employee of the Muskogee Area Office.

The content of your letter is being brought to the attention of the appropriate officials
who will insure compliance with our policy of dealing tactfully and courteously with all
members of the public.

You indicated the reason for your telephone call was to secure a copy of the list of
names and addresses used by the Area Office in making a recent per capita distribution
of a Delaware judgment award. You stated such list would be helpful in your efforts to
update the Cherokee Delaware membership list.

By copy of this letter, we are asking our Branch of Indian Services System to mail to
you a computer print out containing the names and addresses of those who shared in the
judgment fund distribution. This list is being made available with the understanding
that it is to be used only for the purpose of updating the record of Cherokees having
Delaware ancestry.

You referred to the practice of having members of your group advise the “luskogee
Area Qffice of their current addresses. That office is not equipped to maintain such a
list. Rather, those persons should be encouraged to provide that information to the
Cherokee Delaware business office.

In your letter, you also mentioned statements by an Area Office official regarding the
status of the Delaware Indians. ¥e are enclosing copies of certain documents that may
be useful to you in gaining an understanding of the Department's position concerning the
status of the Delaware Indians within the Cherokee Nation.



We appreciate your telling us about the experience described in your letter and trust
that your future contacts with that office will be more cordial in nature.

Sincerely,

77 o
*%@/ t/léva/&/le &, u’&/*é/t-/ga?&
DRirector, Cffice of Indian Services
Enclosures

Ce special Assistant to the President





































































































































































































































































































